January 23, 1984

Dear friends:

Next April, AREITO magazine will be ten years old. When just
published in 1974, AREITO became one of the first public signs that the
Cuban-American community was not monolithic in its views towards the Cuban
Revolution as well as the first expression of the progressive movement
within our community. Since then, we have published AREITO uninterrupted-
ly and thus it is with pride and satisfaction that we celebrate our tenth
anniversary.

We are currently preparing a tenth anniversary issue for April
which will include, among others, a selection of previously published
materials and an interview with Lourdes Casal done shortly before her death.
We are writing to you to request your support for that issue. Enclosed you
will find a scale of rates for your advertisement and/or anniversary message.

Given the increasing attentiop politicians and the media are paying
to the Latino communities, it is more important than ever to dispel the
monolithic image of the Cuban community. AREITO has been a consistent voice
in the effort to widen the spectrum of public expression in our community.

Your support is greatly appreciated.
Sincerely, ﬂ? S;Qk}zikh’
/
l{mﬂ .

Marif¥1i Pérez-Stable

Enclosed is . Please accept it as an anonymous contribution.
(Contributions are tax-deductible).

Advertisement/Anniversary message (1/2, 1/4, 1/8 page. Deadline: March

12, 1984):

Rates: 1/2 Page (4 1/2 x 6 1/2") $100
1/4 Page (4 1/2 x 3 1/2™) ; 60
1/8 Page (3 x 2 1/4") 30
Your name 15

(Checks payable to Circulo de Cultura Cubana).

CIRCULO DE CULTURA CUBANA INC. GPOBOX 2174 NY,NY 10116 (2]12) 245-8829

a non-profit tax exempt organization




